
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 20-1814-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 11:05:33 AM

We are a small farm owner in Highland county where our farm will be connected to the
above solar farm project.  We are concerned about losing our right to vote on the uses of
land in highland county.  We are concerned about the effects these farms will have on the
environment.  The effect on our soil, our plant life and on the animals.  It will change our
natural system.  It will fence in thousands of acres and the wildlife will have to be
eliminated.  We oppose that.  The loss of good productive farm land is devastating.  We
have lived in highland county all our lives.  It is a beautiful place to live but it has and is
being turned in to a solar junkyard.  We are asking that you deny the application for the
Dodson Creek solar farm.  We ask that before you vote on these solar farms that are being
asked for approval in highland county  you drive down here  and see the damage that those
have made in highland and our adjoining brown counties. St rt 286 has a solar farm that is
operational.  Look at the water laying under these.
 
Mike and Carole Thompson
3606 Sherry rd
Hillsboro oh. 45133
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